
Cricklefields Track Closure TONIGHT 19th April 2022

Subject: Cricklefields Track Closure TONIGHT 19th April 2022
Message from Billy Green April 19, 2022 08:32
All Club e-mail messages can now be viewed via the Ilford AC web site link at
ilfordathleticclub.co.uk/messages
.

Please note that the track will be closed tonight whilst a contractor carries out line marking
works.
Apologies for the short notice.
I will confirm on Wednesday if the track is open on Thursday or not.

If anyone from the Road running group still wants to do a speed session I will be at South
Park at 7pm (leaving Cricklefields approx. 6:50pm) and will take the training.
Session inside the park.

Regards

Billy.

.
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